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18 September 2020  

 

As addressed 

 

Dear Party  

 
Your submission to the Crib Point Gas Import Jetty and Crib Point-Pakenham Gas Pipeline the 
Inquiry, Advisory Committee and Panel (IAC) 

The Inquiry, Advisory Committee and Panel (IAC) held a Directions Hearing for the above matter on 
17 September 2020 by videoconference. 

The following preliminary directions and dates apply:  

Time Date Action Direction 

12.00noon Tuesday, 22 September 2020 Parties must confirm expert witness details, 
including order in which they will be called 

1 

12.00noon Friday, 25 September 2020 Parties must nominate any additional sites or 
areas for inspection, excluding those identified 
in Document 19 and already inspected by the 
IAC 

2 

If you have any other questions, please contact Andrea Harwood or Georgia Thomas of Planning 
Panels Victoria by direct email at cribpoint.IAC@delwp.vic.gov.au. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Kathy Mitchell 

Inquiry, Advisory Committee and Panel Chair  

mailto:cribpoint.IAC@delwp.vic.gov.au


 IAC Preliminary Directions 

 
 

 

Before the Hearing 

Confirmation of Expert Witnesses 

1. Any party calling expert witnesses must advise the IAC by 12.00pm on Tuesday 22 September 
2020: 

a) Full details of expert names and area of expertise 

b) The order each expert will be called. 

Confirmation of expert witnesses should be directed to Ms Harwood of Planning Panels Victoria 
at cribpoint.IAC@delwp.vic.gov.au 

Site Inspection 

2. The IAC has undertaken site inspections on 8 and 10 September 2020, as outlined in Document 
19. Pending changes to the current physical distancing requirements, the IAC will consider 
undertaking an accompanied inspection as part of the Hearing.  Parties are to advise Ms 
Harwood by 12.00pm on Friday 25 September 2019 at cribpoint.IAC@delwp.vic.gov.au of any 
other additional sites or locations they seek the IAC to inspect. Relevant sites should be 
referenced by Mapsheet Number and Kilometre Point in the EES Map Book, Attachment VII.  
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